
 

 
 

Clerk:  Mrs Helen Marshall 3 Barrows Park, Cheddar, Somerset, BS27 3AZ 

 

 

VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR 

TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 

 

 

Could you be our new Parish Councillor? 

Do you want to make a difference by influencing the decisions that affect our Parish and 
benefit your community? Can you spare a few hours a month? Then please consider 
applying! 

Training and guidance is provided to all new Councillors. 

Anyone interested in serving the community in this way and who wants to become a 
candidate for co-option should obtain an application form for candidacy from the clerk, or 
visit the parish council website   www.parish-council.com/badgworth    for a form and 
information on the role of the Parish Council, a schedule of meetings and eligibility. 

Badgworth Parish Council will consider filling the casual vacancy for a Councillor by co-
option at their meeting on 17th July 2025 

 

Notice Date: July 2025 


